THE CHURCH
OF ENGLAND

Following the announcement of Theresa May's plans to stand down, the Bishop of Birmingham, the Rt Rev David Urguhart, Convenor of the

Lords Spiritual, said:

“Theresa May has given dedicated and committed public service to the country during very difficult times. | wish her and Philip well as they

prepare for life beyond Downing Street.

“| am especially grateful to the Prime Minister for the priority she has given during her time in Government to addressing the evils of modern

slavery, and for a focus on global freedom of religion and belief.

“In her statement today Theresa May reminded us of the importance of compromise. Now more than ever we need political leaders and

Parliament to focus on what unites us, especially when it comes to a way forward with Brexit.

"That will be the biggest task facing our next Prime Minister. My hopes and prayers are for an orderly transition and for all those who continue to

give themselves to public service in national and local life.”
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